

CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY

Shaw Lane, Tettenhall Wood, Wolverhampton, WV6 8EL Tel: 01902 558945

Executive Head Teacher: Mrs S Blower Acting Head of School: Mrs S McHale

Hello from this year's PFA!

The PFA raises money to enrich our children's academic schooling by providing equipment and activities that are not available through funding from the Local Education Authority's budget. We raise money to buy the 'little extras' that help to make our children's time at school more fun & assist the schools in providing our children with the best start to their education.

The PFA has raised funds in a variety of ways over the past years, but due to the current situation we are looking for new and fun ways to do this while we stay safe.

We are always welcoming of new members. You can do as much or as little as you feel able to do. Committee meetings are currently taking place online, approximately once a month, where forthcoming plans are discussed and arrangements made. The next online meeting is Tuesday 6th October at 7:30pm. You are all extremely welcome to attend so please do drop us an email at ccfederationpfa@gmail.com before then and join us to find out how you can help with fundraising activities. You can put in as much or as little time as you want, any help is very much appreciated.

We are currently recruiting Parent representatives from all schools. Parent Reps are a point of contact between other parents and the PFA. If this is something you would be interested in, please let us know. Come and help our children. everyone has their own special skills which can be put to good use on the committee.

Another way to help support us is through Amazon Smile & Easyfundraising. These websites help us to raise funds when you shop online. Click the website names above for our direct links.

I would like to say a big "Thank You" to all the current and past PFA members who make my job as chair much easier, we could not raise these valuable funds for the school without their hard work and your continued support for our PFA!

Lianne Whitaker, on behalf of Christ Church Federation PFA

